Dear Sponsor of the Aboriginal Health Human Resources Initiative,

My name is Taylor and I would like to personally thank you and show my gratitude for being selected to receive an Indspire Award. I would also like to thank the Aboriginal Health Human Resources Initiative for making this award possible. Being given this opportunity will allow me to attend school and alleviate the financial burden of living costs as a student in a rigorous program.

I am going to MacEwan University in Edmonton, Alberta for their Bachelor of Science in Nursing program. I am currently in my first year. The funds from this award will go towards my school and living expenses. After my nursing degree is complete I plan to further my education by going into medical school to fulfill my lifelong dreams of becoming a doctor. I plan to give back to my aboriginal community through representation, accessibility, and I plan to become an active promoter of the Indspire scholarships and Bursaries.

By receiving this award, my financial burden is lightened and I can focus on more important aspects of school: learning, achieving good grades, and becoming the best nurse I can be. Thank you so much for your support.

Sincerely, Taylor Tagg